EFP Alumni Assessment Email Invitation

Dear X:

Greeting from CDC's Evaluation Fellowship Program (EFP)! We hope you are enjoying your current endeavors. We are inviting you to participate in a **brief** survey of EFP alumni. The purpose of this survey is to learn about your career progression since graduating EFP and how fellowship alumni contribute to the public health workforce.

The survey will take you less than 10 minutes to complete.

To access the survey, please click the following link: EFP Alumni Survey Link

All personal information that you provide will be kept secure and not shared. Results will only be reported in the aggregate with no identifying information attached. **Please complete the survey by xx/xx/xxxx.** If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email us at evaluationfellows@cdc.gov.

Thanks in advance for your time.

EFP Staff name

